
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF UNION 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Union, Broome 

County, New York has approved a resolution calling for a public hearing to solicit public 

input concerning a new Homestead Village Preliminary PUD Development Plan which 

proposes to incorporate a solar power renewable energy project into the previously 

approved PUD Development Plan, which new PUD includes the following mixed uses: a 

townhouse residential development, a hotel and conference center including a golf 

course, dental office use, a public utility facility, and the renewable energy facility. A 

public hearing will be held at the Town Hall, 3111 East Main Street, Endwell, New York 

on Wednesday, April 20, 2022 at 7:00 P.M., at which time all persons interested in the 

subject matter thereof will be heard.  The purpose of the public hearing shall be to receive 

public input and to evaluate and consider adoption of the foregoing.   

 

Please take further notice that the proposed new Homestead Village Preliminary 

PUD Development Plan which is the subject matter of the public hearing is available for 

inspection at the Town Hall in the Town Clerk’s office Monday through Friday 8:00 

A.M. through 4:00 P.M.   

 

 

 

Dated:   March 2, 2022    Leonard J. Perfetti, Town Clerk 


